Butterfly Garden Takes Flight
A group of VES 5th graders and Mrs. Lane, a GT resource teacher, are busy planning a butterfly garden to be planted on the school grounds this spring.  The students had two Master Gardeners teach them about what butterflies need and give them advice about planning a garden.  The Gardeners and students drafted a plan that includes host plants – food for caterpillars, and nectar plants – food for butterflies.  The 5th graders hope that the butterfly garden will be enjoyed by all of the VES community, and especially by the 2nd grade students.  2nd grade science curriculum includes learning about the life cycle of butterflies, raising them in the classroom, and releasing them outdoors.  The garden is still in the planning stages, and if anyone would like to help in working with the students, planting, or donating plants please contact Elissa Reineck at ereineck@verizon.net.

